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Bealings School                                                                       
01473 622376
16th October 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

As you may have noticed, the building work has been a little stilted of late - this is due to the discovery of more asbestos at the back of the school. The final section will be removed this weekend and work can recommence on Monday, beginning with the brick layers arriving to work on the chimneys.

Unfortunately, this means that the completion date has had to be put back somewhat and all external work is now unlikely to be completed before mid-November. 

Please cross your fingers for no-more 'hiccups' - or rain! 

Have a great weekend,

The Bealings Team
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